Waterloo Community Unit School District No. 5

Director of Buildings and Grounds

Date: September 15, 2025

To: Mr. Brian Charron, Superintendent

Waterloo School District Board of Education

From: Mr. Will Hulett, Director of Buildings and Grounds

Buildings and Grounds Board Report

Zahnow

Huebner Concrete has sealed all new sidewalks.

Rogers

New bleachers have been installed but still not functioning correctly.

Settling update:

Nothing new to report

Gardner

Nothing new to report

<u>Jr. High</u>

1st to 2nd floor lift is broken. Looking into options to repair or replace lift.

High School

New cooling tower is up and running. We are still waiting to get the pipes insulated and the new roof membrane installed.

Buildings and Grounds Committee

Met on 9/8/2025

Transportation Committee

Nothing new to report